
WBCCC	–	Ride	Report	

Date:		5	February	2017	 Day:	Sunday	

Start	time:	10.00am	 Finish	time:		3.00pm	

Ride	Name	:		Port	to	Port	

Distance	:	32	Miles	 Numbers	attending:		12	

Weather	conditions:		Cold	and	Dry		

General	Comments:		

What	a	lovely	morning	it	was	for	a	bike	ride.			12	members	took	part	with	Roy	leading	and	Richie	
kindly	agreeing	to	take	the	camera	for	the	ride.		Roy	was	new	to	following	routes	on	Garmin	but,	
with	a	little	help	from	Mark,	he	managed	to	lead	the	ride	successfully	with	few	problems.			

The	ride	commenced	at	the	Old	Wirral	Hundred	pub	in	Ellesmere	Port.		After	negotiating	a	busy	road	
we	took	to	country	lanes	heading	towards	Chester.		Richie	was	doing	a	sterling	job	flying	up	and	
down	the	group	to	get	his	photos	which	was	really	appreciated.		There	were	no	mishaps	as	we	made	
our	way	into	Chester.		We	did,	however,	cycle	through	a	park	to	the	river	and	suffered	a	slight	
mishap	when	we	saw	a	sign	stating	NO	CYCLISTS!!!			At	our	lunch	stop	Denis	and	Alan	found	a	lovely	
café	close	to	the	river,	which	will	be	useful	for	future	Chester	rides.	

After	lunch	we	carried	on	down	the	riverbank,	what	a	great	cycleway,	eventually	leaving	to	cycle	
down	a	track.		The	track	was	like	one	of	Jim’s	slutch	and	mud	rides,	only	kidding	Jim!		We	continued	
along	beautiful	Cheshire	country	lanes	and	stayed	together	as	a	group	right	back	to	the	pub.		We	
arrived	back	at	3pm	to	enjoy	a	refresher	and	a	talk	about	the	birds	and	bees!		Roy	sends	his	thanks	
to	everyone	who	took	part	and	says	it	was	a	pleasure	to	lead	it.		There	were	no	punctures	or	other	
mishaps	so	roll	on	the	next	ride.	

	
	

	

	


